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POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR HAMPSHIRE AND 
HAMPSHIRE CONSTABULARY 
 
JOINT AUDIT COMMITTEE – 10 MAY 2013 
 
JOINT AUDIT COMMITTEE (JAC) TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
REPORT OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE FOR THE POLICE AND CRIME 
COMMISSIONER 
 
 
1. PURPOSE 
 
1.1 This report seeks to provide members of the Joint Audit Committee 

with the Terms of Reference, to govern the work of the committee for 
the next twelve months.  

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

This report recommends that: 
 
2.1 The Committee reviews the Terms of Reference at their meeting in 

March 2014. 

 
3. BACKGROUND  
 
3.1 This is the first meeting of the newly formed Joint Audit Committee of 

the Police and Crime Commissioner for Hampshire and the Chief 
Constable of Hampshire.  

 
3.2 The Terms of Reference for the forthcoming year have been agreed by 

the Chief Executive for the Police and Crime Commissioner, the Chief 
Finance Officer for the Police and Crime Commissioner and  the Chief 
Finance Officer for the Chief Constable. 

 
3.2 It is proposed that the Terms of Reference be reviewed at the Joint 

Audit Committee meeting in March 2014, to ensure that they are 
appropriate and fit for purpose  

 
 
Caroline Sargeant 
Finance and Business Support Officer 
 
For further information please contact Caroline Sargeant, Finance and 
Business Support Officer, on (01962) 871595 or e-mail: 
opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
APPENDICIES: 
Appendix A – Joint Audit Committee Terms of Reference 
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